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In an effort to assist Covington citizens with spring clean-up, there will be refuse trucks at the following locations on Saturday, April 25, 2015 and Sunday, April 26, 2015:

-Near the box car at Casey Field 
-At the old Edgemont School
-At the old roadway at Whiteys
-At the end of E. Larch Street (off Riverside) 

Due to limited space, contractors will not be allowed to place debri in trucks. Please place items in the back of City trucks at these locations. Questions, call the City Manager’s office, 965-6300. Thank you.

J. B. Broughman
City Manager



